Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Department of Management Services has received the petition for declaratory statement from City of Boca Raton, Florida. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of CH 185 F.S., CH 120 F.S, CH 28-105 FAC as it applies to the petitioner.

Whether two employees are properly exempt from participation in the local CH. 185 pension plan.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk: Kristy Peltier @ (850)487-1082 at Department of Management Services.

Please refer all comments to: Agency Clerk: Kristy Peltier, (850)487-1082 at Department of Management Services.
